
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosa L. DeLauro, Chairwoman 

Kay Granger, Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Rolling Fork Community Utilization Complex Project in fiscal year 

2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Rolling Fork is located at P.O. Box 310, 

Rolling Fork, MS 39159. The funding would revitalize and existing government building in the city to 

provide space for government and community used. This project is ranked as priority number 15 for my 

district. City of Rolling Fork is requesting $800,000.00. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family 

has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

Sincerely, 


Bennie G. Thompson 

Member of Congress 

 

 


